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CEO Announcement
MILLENNIUM CORPORATE 

ANNOUNCES NEW PRESIDENT/CEO

Did you hear the big news? Millennium Corporate (almost) has 

a new President/CEO! Effective June 1, 2024, Kent Gleason will 

be named President/CEO of Millennium Corporate Credit 

Union. WOOHOO!!

Kent began his credit union career back in 1990 as a League 

Consultant, and by the time 2016 rolled 

around, he earned the titles of EVP & CFO. 

During his tenure, Kent played a big role in 

the creation of the Investment Advisory 

Service (who we all know and love as 

AIM). He also oversaw the merger of 

Missouri Corporate Credit Union, served 

as Secretary for CU-ISI, and had an 

important role in managing the financial crisis recovery, 

amongst many other things.

CONGRATULATIONS KENT! We can’t wait to see what the 

future holds with you as President/CEO!

Send Kent your congratulations at kent@millenniumcorporate.org!
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Annual Meeting Recap
73 YEARS OF MILLENNIUM CORPORATE

No exaggeration - the biggest (and best) Millennium Corporate 

annual meeting just happened in April, right in Kansas City! 

Many laughs were had, crostada’s were made, and some of 

us shuffle-boarded like our lives depended on it. Of course, 

many other things occurred. Here’s a SMALL summary of a 

HUGE week- 

Follow me to Page 4...



Do the Due
DUE DILIGENCE PACKET AVAILABLE

The 2024 Due Diligence (DD) Packet is ready and waiting for you to Do the Due! 

As usual, it has been saved from those prying internet eyes on our secure member portal, My Millennium. Hit up a 
member of the Member Engagement & Marketing team for instructions on how to get access or visit our homepage 

– millenniumcorporate.org and click the – Sign up for “My Millennium” now! – link hidden in plain sight in the 

BIG, BLUE My Millennium section of the homepage. 

2

Later, Larry!
LARRY EISENHAUER’S RETIREMENT RECEPTION

Colleagues, comrades and family gathered on Wednesday evening to celebrate Larry Eisenahuer’s retirement 
from Millennium Corporate Credit Union. There were speeches, there was cake, there were many memories 

shared, and there even were a few cosmic cat shirts (IYKYK). 

Mr. Eisenhauer began his credit union career in 1985, and served as President/CEO for 27 YEARS!!
Larry’s last official day as President/CEO of Millennium Corporate is May 31, 2024.  

We thank Larry for his dedication to the credit union movement, and wish him a fulfilling retirement.

You will be TRULY missed. Later, Larry! 

Riches Await All Who Follow
ANNUAL REPORT & FINANCIAL AUDIT

Lead your mouse down this path – 

millenniumcorporate.org > Communications > News > Financial Reports – and riches will be yours. 

A slight exaggeration sure, but the 2023 Annual Report & Financial Audit are rich with news of a successful 
2023 that is attributed to members, volunteers, and staff. 

We’re all rich when you look at it like that!  

https://www.millenniumcorporate.org/
https://www.millenniumcorporate.org/
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N&N with R&R
PEER LUNCH & DISCUSSIONS RETURN

Last year Robert (the gentleman you know as Bob, Bobby, Bobert, etc.) and Ryan hit the road to Nosh & Network 

with credit unions across our membership area. They took Billings, Omaha, Springfield, Kansas City, Wichita, 

and St. Louis by storm, but a good storm if ever there was one. Lunch was served, participants got to stream 

The Pause & The Pivot webinar delivered by our friend and economist, Dr. Elliot Eisenberg, and followed it up 

with some candid conversation with their peer groups – N&N for the WIN!

June 26th Ryan is heading to Helena, MT and Bob will be in Topeka, KS – A Capital Nosh & Network to kick off 

the Millennium Corporate summer. The event is FREE to anyone who wants to join and can be attended virtually 

if you’re too far away to drive - just make sure to pack your PB&J.

Look for more details in your inbox and on the website soon as we announce venues and times but save 

Wednesday, June 26th to N&N with R&R! Come hungry and chatty!

Old Lady at Heart
COURTNEY KNIGHT JOINS ITEM 

PROCESSING TEAM

Courtney isn’t crazy because she and her new hubby 
have 3 dogs and 3 cats – she is a rescuer of loving 
critters, that’s all. She’s used to being surrounded by 
loving critters as she comes from a large family - 6 
brothers, 3 sisters and 2 stepsisters! She says she’s an 
old lady at heart (at the ripe old age of 25), spending 
time crocheting, puzzling, and painting but we don’t 
know many old ladies who watch horror movies and 

play tennis with their new 
hubby. Just one comes to 
mind, Courtney – who dreams 
of having an in-home library 
where she can read to her (old 
lady) heart’s content – thrillers, 
and fantasy, and horror, OH MY! 

Courtney joined the Item 
Processing Team earlier this 
year and will be moving along 
with the rest of her team to the 
Wichita office in short order 

– we’re having a summer construction party on Frazier 
Lane! We’re excited to have you on staff, Courtney, and we 
appreciate all you do!

You can reach Courtney here -
courtney@millenniumcorporate.org

 800.721.2677 ext. 407

Annual Meeting Season
IMPACT, POWER UP, SUMMIT & MORE!

The Spring of 2024 has been spent supporting our 

trade association partners – making an IMPACT with 

the Cornerstone League, climbing and crashing the 

SUMMIT with the Dakota Credit Union Association, 

and getting POWER’d UP with our Montana members. 

In Nebraska next month we’re GOING FOR GOLD 

while networking with credit union friends and 

colleagues. 

Credit unions coming together, sharing stories, learning, 

listening, receiving recognition for the work they do – 

it’s what this industry is all about. People. Cooperation. 

Advancement. It’s our why.

Thank you for letting us be a part of your Credit 
Union.

Pictured above: Bob Jewett & Ryan Nong with the Crashers at the Dakota Credit 
Union Association annual meeting. 



Cont. from Page 1...

Annual Meeting Recap

Day One
Mitch Holthus - The voice of the Kansas City Chiefs 
- kicked off the meeting, spilling the “Secret Sauce” to 
winning that lead the Chiefs to win 
8 consecutive AFC West titles and 3 
Superbowl’s since 2020.

After staring at Mitch’s Superbowl 
LV111 ring, we loaded up and made a 
trip to Boulevard Brewing Company 
for lots of gaming, brews, food and 
fun! We indulged ourselves in some 

quirky draft beers (YUM), shuffle 
boarded our hearts out, and caught 
up with old friends (& made some 
new ones, too), before we headed 
out for the evening for dinner.

Millennium Corporate’s FinTech 
& Innovation Committee got the 
opportunity to dine & listen to Curql’s 

very own Jim Ryan, as he enlightened us on all things 
FinTech’s & financial services.

Day one rolled into the late night when friends and 
family alike gathered for Larry Eisenhauer’s retirement 
reception. Trust us - it was an unforgettable night filled 
with MANY stories and MANY laughs (thanks Larry).

Day Two
Chris Kuehl kicked us off Thursday morning with all 
things economics. Next, our long-time friend Dotty 
Harpool from Wichita State University (GO SHOCKS!) 
empowered us with confidence, communication skills, 
and top notch leadership advice! We even got lucky 
enough to have Dotty speak for TWO sessions - once in 
the AM and once in the PM. Two sessions for day two!

After lunch, none other than Traci Brown - the #3 body 
language detective in the whole wide World - taught us 
how to detect fraudsters by reading their body language, 
and even made two of our own become liar liar’s, pants 
on fire (thanks Gerry Veis & Kevin Stubblefield)! Traci was 
on fire (literally - she lit her book on fire). You had to be 
there! 

Our last speaker of the day - Ty Bennett - taught us that 
partnership is indeed the new leadership. Fun fact - Ty 
owns three Ninja Warrior Gyms and his son is #1 in the 
nation in ninja warrior competitions. How cool is that?

Thought we were done there? NOT EVEN CLOSE! 
Later Thursday evening, we hopped on the bus (where 
karaoke may or may not have occurred) to head to the 
KC Culinary Institute! Once there, we had dinner ‘with 
a pinch’, where we did a little sippin’ while we created 
our own dessert - an apple crostada (YUM x2). While 
we chowed on our appetizers and main course, the 
CCKC chefs baked our hand-crafted desserts for 
everyone to enjoy after! What a treat to end the day!

Day Three
Last but most certainly not least, Frank Warren - the 
founder of the PostSecret Project - kicked off the final 
day by sharing the story behind the 1,000,000 + secrets 
strangers from all around the world have shared with 
him. Talk about being the most trusted person EVER!

And finally, the best for last, the Annual Membership 
Meeting. We provided annual reports from all 
committees, and Larry Eisenhauer gave his final 
Management Report. Lucky us - we have FOUR people 
returning to the Board of Directors! Greg Winkler of 
Azura Credit Union in Topeka, KS, was elected Chair, 
formally Vice Chair. Michael Augustine - President/CEO 
of Frontier Community Credit Union in Leavenworth, 
KS - is the new Vice Chair. Phil Weber - President/CEO 

of Central 
Communications Credit Union 
in Independence, MO - was 
re-elected to the Board of 
Directors. And we can’t forget 
about Linda Allen - President/
CEO of Arsenal Credit Union 

in Arnold, MO - who was also re-elected! A huge 
congratulations to all.

And that’s a wrap! 

Thank you to everyone who made the visit to KC! 
We’ll see you next year!

To view the photo gallery from the annual meeting, 

please visit - 

millenniumcorporate.org > Communications > 

Member Resources > Photo Album.
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https://www.millenniumcorporate.org/


The Great Item
Processing Give-Back

ITEM PROCESSING REBATES

In 2023, Millennium Corporate began rebating Item 
Processing fees to program users to demonstrate our 
appreciation for your loyalty and continued patronage 
as we maneuvered an ownership transition and now a 
modernization initiative. You’ve gone through a lot, and 
we appreciate you sticking with us through it all!

Including the 2024 rebates, one each in 
January and February, the amount given back 
to IP users equals $213,500!! WOOHOO!

And the best news of all…the give-back continues! 
We’re giving back additional rebates, a streamlined 
item processing system, and greater dedication to this 
ever-important business line. 

Reach out to engage@millenniumcorporate.org if you 
want to join our item processing program. Expansion 
plans are in the works, and you could be one of the 
first to join this incredible group on the modernized 
platform.
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One Number, No Foolin’
ITEM PROCESSING JOINS 

MILLENNIUM TELEPHONE SYSTEM

It was no April Fools prank when we announced the 
Item Processing phone lines were joined with the 
Millennium Corporate phone system on April 1st. All you 
have to do is dial one number and you can reach us all – 
no foolin’! 

800.721.2677 is where you’ll find us. You want Item 
Processing, Press 2. You want Operations, Press 1. You 
want someone else – use the dial-by-name directory 
if you don’t have their digits committed to memory. It 
just can’t get any easier than that! (And for some of us, 
we used to have to remember everyone’s numbers, dial 
them on a rotary phone which took for-ev-er, and stand 
in a hallway while the entire family listened in.) We’ve 
come so far!

And, if you’re not sure where to start, email the Member 
Engagement Team here – 

engage@millenniumcorporate.org. 

We’ll happily direct you where you need to be!

CUBG - ON THE MOVE!
REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR CU BUSINESS GROUP’S NATIONAL 

BUSINESS SERVICES CONFERENCE!

Pack your bags, save your seat, and choose your coast! That’s right – choose Cali in August or N. Carolina in 
September and save $100 if you register before June 14th.

100% of 2023 attendees surveyed would attend the conference again AND recommend the conference to 
their peers – those numbers speak for themselves, right?

Established in 2002, CU Business Group is a credit union service organization dedicated to helping credit 
unions succeed in serving their business members by offering a wide array of business lending, deposit, and 

consulting services to credit unions nationwide. Anyone can attend!

Learn more and register here – cubg.org.

San Diego, CA
Asheville, NC

Wichita, KS

https://cubg.org/


We’ve Got Great Rates & We Cannot Lie
MILLENNIUM’S OVERNIGHT & MEMBERSHIP ACCOUNT RATES

It’s true - we made a commitment to our members to pay great rates on their overnight money and membership 
accounts, and we’re stickin’ to it! Look far and wide and you’ll soon learn the rates you earn at Millennium Corporate 
are some of the best rates ANYWHERE. They’re available to all members –capitalized and non. Our team is ready to 

walk you through the simple process of becoming a Millennium Corporate member so you too can experience great rates.

When you’re ready, email engage@millenniumcorporate.org or call 800.721.2677, press 110 or 112 to chat with a 
Member Engagement Team Member about how our rates and service outshine other providers.

June & July
SUMMER HOLIDAY CLOSINGS

These holiday closings may impact your regularly scheduled currency and coin delivery or order dates. Direct any questions 
or concerns to an Account Specialist - memberservice@millenniumcorporate.org or call 800.721.2677 option 1. 

JUNETEENTH

CLOSED Wednesday, 
June 19th

INDEPENDENCE
DAY

CLOSED Thursday,
July 4th

That’s The Scoop...
Questions or Suggestions?

Email engage@millenniumcorporate.org | 800.721.2677

Loan-a-Palooza
SALLIE MAE STUDENT LENDING

With summer rolling around, it means back to school time will sneak up on everyone before we know it. Don’t miss 
peak student loan season by offering your student-members a private student loan solution with SALLIE MAE! 

Through a partnership with Sallie Mae, a suite of education loans - created specifically for the needs of undergraduate, 
career training and graduate students - can help your credit union retain and grow member relationships by offering 

private student loans as a complement to the many student solutions you’re currently offering.

If you missed our webinar - Be Ready for Peak Season: Sallie Mae Student Lending - and want to learn more, we 
recorded that webinar and it’s in My Millennium waiting for you. Questions about My Millennium and accessing 

the recorded webinar or moving forward with Sallie Mae? Ryan and Robert, your Member Engagement Team, are as 
easy to reach as emailing engage@millenniumcorporate.org.
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